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office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2023 8:02 AM

To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: Saturday Tabernacle Event

Quiet Please!

We are pleased to announce an upcoming wedding ceremony scheduled for September 

16th. The ceremony will take place in the Tabernacle from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

In consideration of this special event, we kindly request Members to voluntarily adhere 

to Quiet Season noise standards during the ceremony. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated. 
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